
From: 
Sent: 
To: Crisostomo, Noel (noel.crisostomo@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Schwartz, Andrew (andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Reschedule Request: ESP, CCA, and IOU discussion on QF/CHP Settlement 

Noel, 

Redacted 

8/7/2012 5:13:08 PM 

I've been on vacation and away from the office since August 1 and just now getting an 
opportunity to review your email. Any chance we could schedule this meeting during the week 
of September 10? 

Thanks Noel, 

Regards, 

Redacted 

From: Crisostomo, Noei [mailto:noel.crisostomo(j 
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2012 3:37 PM 
To: 
Cc: 

Jcpuc.ca.gov] 

Redacted 

Subject: RE: Reschedule Request: ESP, CCA, and IOU discussion on QF/CHP Settlement 

Hi Tom, 

SB GT&S 0433334 

mailto:noel.crisostomo@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov


Eric Jacobson called last week to elaborate upon your request about rescheduling the meeting 
with MEA and AREM regarding their questions on the CHP/QF Settlement, I understand that 
PG&E is concerned that MEA would be able to use information from this meeting as part of 
their discovery within the concurrent ERRA evidentiary hearings. Eric suggested that we meet 
with MEA-AREM instead on September 17, until after the ERRA hearings have concluded. 

Unfortunately Andy will be out on vacation during that time in September. In order to prevent 
further delay on resolving this issue, we would prefer to have the meeting either on August 28th 

or 30th. We recognize your concern about meeting with witnesses and would propose that 
Energy Division would help limit discussion to certain questions outlined beforehand. We can 
work with MEA and AREM to set an agenda that would be distributed prior to the meeting, with 
the caveat that PG&E may not be able to respond to questions if the answer would constitute 
an improper discovery of facts that could be used for purposes related to the hearing. 

Please let me know your thoughts on this issue. 

Sincerely, 

Noel Crisostomo 

Public Utilities Regulatory Analyst 

Emerging Procurement Strategies | Energy Division | CPUC 

415 703 5404 

From: "Crisostomo, Noei" <noel,crisostomo@cpuc,ca.qov> 
oan@sce.com)" <Katie.Sloan@sce,com>, '"dougias.snow@sce.com'" <douglas,snow@sce,com>, 
, "SBallesteros@semprautilities.com" <SBailesteros@semprautiiities,com>, '"Garcia, Sue E. - E&FP'" 

Cc: "Schwartz, Andrew" <andrew,schwartz@cpuc,ca,qov> 

Date: 08/01/2012 11:00 AM 

Subject: Reschedule Request: ESP, CCA, and IOU discussion on QF/CHP Settlement 

Redacted 
<SGarcia@seniprautilit.ies,com> 

SB GT&S 0433335 

mailto:oan@sce.com
mailto:SBallesteros@semprautilities.com


Hi all 

Due to a scheduling conflict, one of the parties is unabie to attend the meeting scheduled for August 8, 
2012, i apologize for the inconvenience. Could you please reply to me with the times that you are 
available during the following dates to reschedule the 1 hour meeting: 

August 28: 10am, 1-3pm 
August 29: ail day 
August 30: 9am-3pm 
August 31: a!! day 

Sincerely, 

Noel Crisostomo 
Public Utilities Regulatory Analyst 
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415 703 5404 

SB GT&S 0433336 


